NEW SOUTH WALES
BAR ASSOCIATION

Paperless Practice at The
Bar

An in-depth look at what is
involved in giving up paper
and the benefits of doing so.
Presented by barristers who run
chambers, and conduct
hearings, without paper, leave
this seminar with a clear
understanding of how to make

the leap of joy.

THIS SEMINAR IS OPEN TO MEMBERS OF THE NSW
BAR ASSOCIATION

REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED

For more information, please contact Bali Kaur
bkaur@nswbar.asn.au OR (02) 9229 1722

NSW Bar Association
Selborne Chambers, B/174 Phillip Street, Sydney
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